COMPTON PRE-SCHOOL – LATE PAYMENT POLICY

Compton Pre-school ask that all fees are paid in full within two weeks of receiving the invoice which will be given to parents at the beginning of each half term. If you have any problems with this please speak to Mrs Matthews direct.
If fees are not paid on time then these following steps will be followed.

1. Verbal communication between parent/carer and Mrs Mathews

2. A written letter asking for payment within fourteen days from the date of receipt of the letter.

3. A £10 charge per week if overdue,

4. Suspension of place until payment is paid in full

Thank you for your co-operation

SHARON MATTHEWS

On behalf of Compton Pre-school
22nd March 2024
To be reviewed March 2025
